
From: Lloyd-Hayes, Marcelle (Cllr) 
Sent : 14 May 2015 17:10 
To : Thomas, Steffan 

Sub jec t : RE: Request for delegated powers re: 2-storey side extension at 19 Frederick Avenue 

I wil l support the decision you make wi th regard to this application. 
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From: Thomas, Steffan 
Sent: 11 May 2015 11:11 
To: Lloyd-Hayes, Marcelle (Cllr) 

Subject: Request for delegated powers re: 2-storey side extension at 19 Frederick Avenue 

Good morning Cllr Lloyd-Hayes, 

Firstly may I congratulate you on being elected as councillor for Aylestone ward. On to the task in hand, I 
have been considering application 150894, an application for a 2-storey side extension at 19 Frederick 
Avenue. Having considered the proposal, subject to the submission of amended plans that reduce the 
projection of the two-storey element to continue along the existing building line (which has been agreed 
wi th the applicant), I am minded to approve the application should you agree to it being determined 
under delegated powers. 

The current plans can be found here: https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/planning-and-buildinR- 
control/development-control/planning-applications/details?id=150673&search=150673 

Typically I would request that you let me know at your convenience, but as this process was halted last 
week due to the election I shall require a response before the end o f t he week. Should I not receive a 
response by 12 noon Friday I shall proceed under delegated powers. 

Kind regards 

Steffan T h o m a s 
Planning Off icer 
Planning S e r v i c e s | B l u e s c h o o l House | Hereford HR1 2 Z B 
Tel : 01432 260627 | Emai l : steffan.thomas(S)herefordshire.gov.uk 


